
Franklin R. Dillman 

2273 C. R. 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 3866 

frank@frankdillman.com 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

 

December 21, 2015 

 

Honorable Louis Maxwell 

Chairman, Macon County Commission 

101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 

Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 

 

Dear Honorable Maxwell: 

 

In compliance with the Alabama State Code, 1975, §41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41, I am 

requesting the street and city address of the coded “LOCATION” where fuel was purchased for 

the VEHICLE DESCRIPTION “CENTRAL” using  VEHICLE CARD NO’s “0002” and “0006” 

from November 30, 2012 to June 28, 2015, as indicated on WEX Vehicle Analysis Reports for 

ACCOUNT NO 0401-00-835594-3.   

 

I request the documents by mail or allowing me to pick up the data from your office by January 

19, 2016.     

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Frank Dillman 

 

 

mailto:frank@frankdillman.com

